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STUDENT ABSENCES 

Please contact the school in the event your student will be absent or late.  Student 

absences can be reported three ways: call the school 250-992-2613, e-mail the 

school at voy@sd28.bc.ca, or complete the online form at voyageur.sd28.bc.ca/ 

 

COLD WEATHER 

As the weather gets cooler and wetter, please remember to dress your child(ren) 

for fall weather:  coats, boots, hats and mittens, as we will be doing daily outdoor 

activities!   It is helpful if names are on boots, coats, and other clothing items. 

  

PARKING LOT  

Reminder to please not stop or park in the bus lanes. 

 

LUNCH PROGRAM  

Please come to the office and fill out a form if you wish your child to be on the 

district lunch program.  
  

Important Upcoming Dates:  
We have a lot of upcoming dates so please take a look at the attached Events 

Calendar on our website as well.    

 

Tuesday, November 7 – PAC Meeting 4:00 pm (Parents/Guardians invited) 

Thursday, November 9 – Photo Retakes 

Thursday, November 9 - Remembrance Day Observation 

Friday, November 10 – Remembrance Day Statutory Holiday, No School 

Saturday, November 11 – REMEMBRANCE DAY 

Monday, November 27 – Non-Instructional Day – No School for Students 
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BREAKFAST CLUB 

The Voyageur Breakfast Club is available in the Gym between 8:00am and 8:20am. 

We encourage students to be here at 8:00am to get something to eat before it’s all 

gone.  No sign up required.  

 

NEW WEBSITE 

Please check out our new website for everything Voyageur!  You will find our 

Events Calendar, Announcements, News Stories, Transportation Information, 

School Supply lists and much more! https://voyageur.sd28.bc.ca/  

 

FACEBOOK PAGE 

You are welcome to join our Voyageur Group on Facebook.  You will be asked to 

answer membership questions before approval.  Please note, we will only be using 

this group to direct parents/guardians to our new website where all Voyageur 

information is located.  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/528247561276553  

 

ALLERGIES 

Voyageur is nut aware. 

 

SCENT FREE ENVIRONMENT 

Reminder that Voyageur Elementary is a Scent Free environment. 

 

HEALTH & WELLNESS 

Reminder to parents/guardians to please do a health check of your student before 

sending them to school if they are feeling unwell.  Please stay home to rest and get 

better before returning!  

 

TRANSPORTATION 

Please ensure students have their bus passes ready when they are getting on the 

bus.  We are still waiting on replacement passes for some students but if you 

require one, please call 250-992-8361 or email transportation@sd28.bc.ca to have 

a replacement card printed. 
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